
QUESTION NO 11 By Councillor Young for answer by 
the Convener of the Transport 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 22 August 2019 

Kirkliston Traffic Study Report 

The above traffic study was committed to in May 2017 and 

carried out in June 2018. Unfortunately a final public report 

on the findings and proposed action plan has still to be 

published. 

Question (1) When will the report on the results of the traffic study at the 

Kirkliston cross-roads and other parts of West Edinburgh be 

made public? 

Answer (1) 

Question (2) What progress has been made in developing options to 

alleviate the congestion issues at the Kirkliston cross-roads 

since ward councillors and the representatives of the 

community council were briefed in December 2018? 

Answer (2) 

Question (3) What timetable exists to progress actions in light of the 

traffic study results? 

Answer (3) 


